
 
 
 

School Term and  
Holiday Dates  

 

 2022 – 2023 

 
School will be closed:  
Friday 25th November 2022  

                   St. Andrew’s Day 
Last Day of Term –  

Friday 16th December 2022 –  
School Closes at 1.30pm 

Spring Term 2023 
Children return to school on  
Tuesday 3rd January 2023 

Spring Half Term 
Monday 13th February –  

Friday 17th February 2023 
Last Day of Term – Friday 31st March 

2023 – School Closes at 1.30pm 

Summer Term 2023 
Children return to school on 

 Monday 17th April 2023 

Summer Half Term 
Monday 29th May –  

Friday 2nd June 2023 
Last Day of Term – Friday 21st July 
2023 – School Closes at 1.30pm 

School will be closed: 
Monday 1st May 2023 –  

BANK HOLIDAY 

Contact us: 0207 274 7012 or  
admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk  
Don’t forget to check out the website: 

www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org Check out our class blog site: 

 

 

Percentage of children 
who read at home this 

week 

 

Golden YR—00% 
Diamond Y1—70% 
Heroes Y2—71% 

Stardust  Y3—66% 
Aladdin Y4—85% 
Mars  Y5—95% 

Cosmic Y6—81% 

Total number of children 
who read at home this 

week 
 

YR—00 
Y1—17 
Y2—17 
Y3—19 
Y4—22 
Y5—21 
Y6—21 

Please say goodbye to Miss Emma,  
this is her last day at St Andrew’s.  

 

We are really going to miss her hard 
work, positive attitude and infectious 

sense of humour. 
 

Yesterday the children serenaded her with 
a special farewell song. 

 

Miss Emma, we wish you all the very best 
and know that wherever you go,  

you will always be part of the St Andrew’s family. 
 

Good Luck in your new Job Miss Emma! 

Miss Ruth 

SEND Parent Meetings begin in the 
week commencing:  

Tues 8th November.   

Parents will be sent an invitation to 
book an appointment 

Parent Teacher     
Meetings 

16th and 17th November   

Parents can book a meeting slot from 
8.00pm on Wednesday 2nd November  

School Re-opens 
Monday 31st October 

 After careful consideration, the school have 
decided to take back the management and 
staffing of Afterschool Club when we return 
to school after the half term. 
 
Please see the email from Miss Sue for more 
information. 
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This half term, Y1 
have been  

learning all about 
Caribbean food.  

 
On Tuesday  

 morning, the       
children enjoyed     

exploring  Brixton 
Market and as a  

special treat,       
finished off their 

walk with a special      
tasting session at 

PAPA’s Park. 

 
Y2 explored Chelsea Physic  

Gardens on Tuesday.  
 

Through guided exploration, they had 
lots of fun learning about inspirational 

Black scientists and botanists. 

 

Y3 became Stone Age Men      
       (and women) for the day. They 
took part in a Stone Age Survival 

workshop and got to build their own 
houses out of wood and animal skin; 
and hunt for their food using a bows, 

arrows and spears.  
 

Much more fun than a trip to Asda! 


